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Project Brief: 

The original Request for Tender (RFT 22-14 Gelorup VBFB Building Construction) had a scope of 

works statement listed as follows: 

• AS 2124 Construction contract. Construction of a new Volunteer Bushfire Brigade 
building on Hasties Road, in Gelorup WA.  

 
• The existing shed structure on the site will be demolished prior to site possession 

however the slab and footings of the shed will remain for removal under the building 
contract.  

 

• Construction will be slab on ground with FC clad framed construction for the 
administrative portion of the building and structural steel framed, Colorbond clad 
construction for the Appliance Bays.  

 
• Completion of surrounding driveways and carparking works and associated 

drainage and new septic system all in the prescribed timeframe. 
 

• A full statement of the goods/services required under the proposed contract 
appears in the Specifications and drawings. 

 

The detail design and specification of this project was delivered by H & H Architects Pty Ltd, a 

regionally local Bunbury design consultancy firm. 

H & H Architects and the Shire Projects Manager are the key stakeholders performing contract 

oversight and superintendence of this project through the construction phase. 

The project is anticipated to be completed in September 2023, this pending weather and 

contractor and supplier availability and conformance to commitments.  

Progress Images: (Images taken 26 May 2023) 

    

Progress Images: (Images taken 2 June 2023) 
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Progress Images: (Images taken 3 July 2023) 
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For any queries regarding this listing please contact the Engineering Technical Services 

Department on: 

 

 

 


